
Consultee and commentator responses to the review proposal consultation of NICE Technology Appraisal 
Guidance No 92 on the use of HealOzone for the treatment of tooth decay 

 

Consultee/commentator Comment 

Department of Health 'The Department of Health is content for the original guidance to become static 
until there is sufficient evidence-based research available, supporting the 
intervention's effectiveness. 
 
There appears to be nothing to supplement the systematic review evidence in HTA 
Volume 10 No. 16 and its conclusion: 
 
"the current evidence base for HealOzone is insufficient to conclude hat it is a 
cost-effective addition to the management and treatment of occlusal and root 
caries."' 
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